
WSR 23-09-058
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF

RETIREMENT SYSTEMS
[Filed April 18, 2023, 9:12 a.m.]

Pursuant to RCW 34.05.335 and WAC 01-21-060, the department of 
retirement systems withdraws preproposal statement of inquiry (CR-101) 
WSR 23-03-021, filed January 9, 2023, adding a Roth option to the de-
partment's deferred compensation plan.

Comments, questions, or concerns may be directed to Bianca Stoner 
at 360-664-7291 or drs.rules@drs.wa.gov.

Bianca Stoner
Legal Services Manager
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